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Question:  

 

The 2014 Budget papers indicate that $142 million will be cut from the abolition of HWA. 

Could the Department provide a break down of the $142 million figure?    

 

 

Answer: 

 

The Budget papers do not indicate that $142 million will be cut from the abolition of Health 

Workforce Australia (HWA). These savings include uncommitted health workforce funding 

and changes to programmes. 

 

$5.6 billion is projected to be provided by the Government for health workforce programmes 

across the forward estimates. 

 

The breakdown of the $142 million, by year, across the forward estimates, is in the 2014-15 

Budget Paper No 2, page 146.  

 

 

 


